
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Heapey News    
  What was so ‘Great’ about the fire of London?  

 
 This half term in Heapey Class our topic 

looks at the big question. What was so 

‘Great’ about The Fire of London? In 

answering this we will look at different 

learning challenges every week. In 

answering these we will learn differing 

skills and knowledge through geography, 

science, history, art, IT, literacy and 

maths. Any resources on London now or 

in the past are greatly welcomed. Craft 

Club starts this half term so make sure 

your replies are in as soon as possible.  
 

Mental maths at home. 

Keep going with your weekly 

maths packs, counting 

forwards and back to 100 

in steps of 1 and 10. This 

half term we will be 

focusing in on 2, 5 and 10 

times tables and the 

corresponding divides. Keep 

your eyes peeled for your 

Times Tables Rock Star 

logins so you can practice 

at home.   

All full PE kits to be in school as 

soon as possible.  Remember no 

jewellery this includes earrings and 

ensure nail varnish and tattoos are 

removed for each Monday.  

 

Keep the reading going! It’s great to see the 

amount of reading books being changed daily. 

This helps with your child’s progress. Some 

children have moved book bands already!  
 

Thank you for all the 

wonderful homework! It 

looks great in our 

Classroom. Keep liking our 

work and daily goings on 

@Heapey_Class  
 


